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The inclusion of the phrase “As a continuing appropriation” in proposed s. 20.505 (1)
(iq) and (it) is unnecessary as a matter of law.  Including the phrase may cause
confusion concerning the meaning of these statutes and other statutes that properly
omit the phrase.  Please let me know if you would like the phrase deleted.
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